
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Max Ludwig <mauiludwig@gmail.com> 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, August 06, 2019 2:27 AM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 To Whom it may concern: 

Dear Council members. My Name is Max Ludwig, I am a BNB operator in Haiku. You need to re think your position on 

Short Term Rentals and BNB's. We live in a Tourist Economy. Making a living on a small farm is extremely difficult if 

not impossible. I know because I DO Farm!. You need to pass bills that enhance the Vacation Rental Industry not 

undermine it or diminish its ability to survive. What are you thinking when you consider limiting vacation rentals in a 

Tourist Economy?, Please decide wisely and justly We need help not hindrance. Thank you and Aloha 
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